

RR 3 WAKEFIELD, QUÉ.

G.L. Bemi and Associates 1430 - 220 Laurier Ave. West Ottawa, Ontario

June 22, 1981

Dear Mr. Bemi,

On behalf of the Cascades Club Incorporated, I would like to thank you for the very generous donation of \$200.00 towards the children's softball fund. The twenty or so "pee-wees" really appreciate having the sweaters and caps and feel much more part of the team as a result.

You will find enclosed a receipt for your donation.

Thank-you very much again.

Yours truly,

Carol Stewart Secretary, Cascades Club Inc.